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Livery License Request
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Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Thu, Jun 29, 2017 at 1:23 PM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Trish,

Chief Hicks and | have reviewed the submitted application and recognize that the request is consistent with the current
Town of Natick Taxi and Livery Policy. However, this request is very unique particularly given that the target ages the
petitioner is seeking to transport (6-17). That said, we have reservations on recommending approval of this application
and would ask that the BOS, as the Licensing Authority for the Town of Natick, consider similar language in their policy
that the Ride Sharing Services have adopted that require persons under 18 to be accompanied by an adult.

Respectfully submitted,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon

Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Thu, Jun 29, 2017 at 1:25 PM
To: adun114@yahoo.com

As requested....
[Quoted text hidden]

Trish O'Neil

Executive Assistant
Town of Natick

13 East Central Street
Natick, MA 01760

P: 508-647-6410

F: 508-647-6401
poneil@natickma.gov
www.natickma.gov

Amy Dunajski <adun114@yahoo.com> Thu, Jun 29, 2017 at 1:33 PM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Thank you Trisha.

Sent from my iPhone
[Quoted text hidden]


tel:(508)%20647-6410
tel:(508)%20647-6401
mailto:poneil@natickma.gov
http://www.natickma.gov/

